
 

 
South Tipperary Development Company (STDC) has been involved in delivering 
Early Years Services to families living in the Ballylynch community, Carrick-on-Suir for 
almost 20 years. These services are provided through our Little Orchard Pre-School; 
Under the Tree After School and through supports for children and their families 
under our Social Inclusion Programme. To support on work in this area, STDC wishes 
to recruit an 
 

Early Years Manager 
 
Based in Ballylynch, Carrick on Suir, the role of the Early Years Manager will be to 
support the learning and development of the children in our childcare settings, 
ensure that the child's individual needs are met, foster a positive relationship with 
the parents and collaborate with community organisations and agencies to 
enhance services for the children, their parents and families.  

Successful applicants will have a minimum of level 7 but ideally level 8 in Early 
Childhood Care and Education, have a proven track record in working with 
children (minimum of 3 years in a senior role in an Early Years setting) and have 
experience in managing and inspiring a team.  

For further details on this exciting job opportunity please visit www.stdc.ie  to get 
the full job description and application form. 
Alternatively, phone 052 744 2652 for a copy of the job description and 
application form.  
 
Closing date for receipt of applications is Wednesday, 26th July 2023. 
 

 


